
 
Welcome back Oak Class! 

 

We hope that you had a lovely Christmas and are ready for the exciting year 

ahead! We have been busy sheep tracking our previous learning this week and 

have already thought about some things that we want to do, explore and learn 

this year!  

 

Learning in Key Stage One 

 

In Key stage One some learning we will cover 

this term will include 

• Maths: Addition and subtraction of two digit 

numbers, and an introduction to 

multiplication and division structures. 

• English writing: Narratives, non- fiction and 

poetry as well as lots of writing for pleasure. 

• PSED: different rules and why we need them, 

looking after things and different needs. 

• Science: Everyday materials. 

• PE: competitive and co-operative physical 

activities, in a range of challenging situations.  

• Art: Painting and the natural world 

• Computing: Questioning and Spreadsheets 

• Geography: How does the weather affect our 

lives 

• DT: Textiles- making puppets  

• Music: Pattern and pitch 

• History: Holidays in the past 

• RE: Why does Christmas matter to Christians? 

As always, we will be reading all of the 

time…we are currently reading books about 

friendship. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Information and Timetable  

  

 

Children need a drink bottle (water only) 

every day and we have a snack in class 

during the morning. 

Children need a warm/waterproof coat 
and gloves, hat, we spend a lot of time 

outside! We need a pair of welly boots and 

trainers for working outside in, these need 

to stay at school as we use them every 

day. 

It is really important to clearly name your 

child’s clothes, especially our jumpers, 

scarfs etc! 

 

 

Wednesday  

School learning to read books come home 

to share and celebrate  

Friday  

All School learning to read books returned 

to school in the morning.  

Children bring their PE kits to school with 

them- this is a change from the weekly 

update. 

 

Please read for pleasure every day! 

 

Need to contact us… 

 

admin@kirkbymalzeard.n-yorks.sch.uk for 

any general enquiries or any out of school 

hours correspondence. 

 

gpawson@kirkby.malzeard.n-yorks.sch.uk  

for any KS1 questions; 8am – 5.30pm only. 

 

Collection arrangements to be emailed as 

soon as possible with the subject line 

‘collection arrangements’. 

 

School Bus: Please ensure you have 

provided the school office with an updated 

bus form via the admin email. This can be 

found on the ‘end of day collection 

arrangements’ tab on the website. 
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Communication 
 

Diary dates for the term ahead can be found 

on the school website.  

An updates email is sent each week from 

admin with reminders of things parents need to 

know for the week ahead.  

Any letters are always sent out by email; for 

ease, these are also uploaded to the letters 

section of the website for future reference.  

There is a whole school news section on the 

front page of the website, which has articles 

added for parents.  

The latest articles will always appear at the top.  
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